
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning CRDA Board Members: 
 
Chairwoman Hopgood has officially cancelled the July CRDA Board meeting, “Call-of-Chair”, previously 
scheduled for July 19, 2018. 
 
There is no August Board meeting scheduled. See you all Thursday, September 20, 2018. 
 
Have a safe and happy summer. 
 

100 Columbus Blvd 
Suite 500 
Hartford, CT 06103-2819 
(O) 860.527.0100 
(F)  860.527.0133 
 


